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ANNOUNCEMENT AND CALL FOR PAPERS

SYMPOSIUM ON

FUTURE TRENDS IN COMPUTERIZED STRUCTURAL
ANALYSIS AND SYNTHESIS

The Mariott Hotel at Twin Bridges, Washington, D.C.

30 October-l November 1978

Co-Sponsored by

The University of Maryland and George Washington University and NASA Langley Research Center

The purpose of the symposium is to provide multidisciplinary medium for communicating recent
and projected advances in computer hardware, software, numerical analysis, applied mechanics
and their application to future structural analysis and synthesis systems. Papers are invited on the
impact of development in each of the aforementioned areas on structural analysis and synthesis.
Authors should submit three copies of an extended abstract of about 1,000 words prior to 30
September 1977. Notification of acceptance will be given by 27 November 1977. Three copies of the
final manuscript will be due by 7 April 1978. A volume of proceedings will be published before the
meeting and the papers accepted will also be considered for publication in the Journal of
Computers and Structures.

One page abstracts are also solicited on current research in progress for short presentations at
special sessions. For further information contact the Conference Co-Chairmen:

Prof. AHMED K. NooR
MS-264
George Washington University,
Center at NASA-Langley,
Research Center,
Hampton, VA 23665, U.S.A.
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Prof. HARRY SCHAEFFER
Dept. of Aerospace Engineering,
University of Maryland,
College Park, MD 20742, U.S.A.


